
June 4, 2012

To: The Honorable Mayor and City Council

Thru: Brad Corcoran, City Manager

From: Mike Dougherty, Director of Economic Development

Re: Railroad Café 55th Anniversary

A request is being made to honor Homer Wood, owner of the Railroad Café, at the beginning of 

the June 2012 Eden City Council meeting. The Railroad Cafe is celebrating its 55th Anniversary 

in June of this year. It is recommended for Mayor John Grogan to present a special plaque to Mr.

Wood at that time.

Please contact me if you have any questions about this request.

Thank you.


